
 

 

 

Communique Two from MoU Working Group 

 

 

The second meeting of the MoU working group with the Crown was held in 

Wellington this week.  

The meeting again confirmed that there would be no change to the MoU and 

continued to work on recommendations to simplify and speed up processes 

around adding additional conditions to Schedule 1 of the MoU. Work was also 

done on improving administrative processes after additions are made to 

Schedule 1, to ensure payments are prompt. 

Good progress continues to be made for the benefit of Vietnam Veterans and 

spouses. We expect to conclude this part of our work by the end of October this 

year. 
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